
I would like to voice my concern in regards to SB 223 that this bill is unnecessary and an onerous burden on private schools.  
Private schools already undergo a lengthy accreditation process that establishes them as legitimate and successful educational 
institutions.  The additional process of registering is unnecessary.  


